
 

 

Parent Bulletin Week Commencing 13th June - Week B 

 

 
PMG will be running an appointment system over the Summer months again to give parents a dedicated time and a 

member of staff to assist them with fitting and purchasing uniform.  This may be of particular interest to Year 9 

parents looking at blazer sizes for September.  

 From 1st July, all parents wishing to visit one of our stores can book an appointment beforehand by 

visiting www.pmgschoolwear.co.uk and then clicking on the link at the top of the page. PMG encourage parents to 

shop early for uniform their cut-off date is 12th August, after which they can't guarantee items will arrive before the 

start of September term. 

 

 Notices:   

  All years: As part of Cirencester Town Council’s Health & Wellbeing Week (from Monday 13th June), The 
Patient Participation Groups (PPGs) of the various GP surgeries in and around Cirencester have organised a 
special event designed to enable you to learn more about the support available to help you and your family 
better manage all aspects of your lives. This event aims to extend our community’s knowledge of where to 
find and get help in each of the above areas, with representatives from the NHS as well as charities and 
commercial organisations. Whether you are seeking to be pro-active about your own health and wellbeing, or 
simply aren’t sure where to find help for an issue affecting you or your loved ones, come along and find out 
more about who can help and support you - and where to find them locally.    

 All years: Many thanks to those that filled in the parent survey last term.  A summary of the responses and 
actions arising is in the letters to parents section of the website.  

 All years: The school uniform review has concluded, please see this document for a summary of the findings 
and changes for next year. Click here.  
Some parents have asked about getting the balance right between PE kit and standard uniform, your child will 
get a similar amount of wear from their PE kit next year as they have experienced this year. 

 Year 7: Y7's have a great opportunity to work towards their level 2/3 Bikeability Cycle Training starting on the 
27th June during the school day. There are 14 places and these will be allocated on a 1st come 1st serve basis. 
Students can collect a letter from myself any lunchtime and then these need to be filled in and returned as 
soon as possible.  

  Year 9: DTP/Mennniocolgal vaccinations, Wednesday 22nd June. Consent/decline paperwork has been sent 

home with pupils this week, please ask your child if you haven’t received it yet, complete and sign form by the 
end of next week, failure to return the paperwork will result in your child being unable to have the vaccine in 
school, please return to student services.  

Safeguarding:  

School Nurse: the ChatHealth service is still operating; the number to text for support is: 07507 333 351.  

The school nurse, Karen Croxson, will see students on an appointment basis; students (or parents) should contact 
the head of year to refer.  

 
Well Being: 
The NHS in Gloucestershire are delighted to launch On Your Mind Glos, a newly developed mental health website for 
children and young people aged up to 25.  Hopefully, if you need this, it will help: Here  

 

Mental Health  

If there is anything that causes you concern about online safety, please check out this website for advice: parent info 

and if you have any safeguarding concerns please contact nsturla@farmors.gloucs.sch.uk  

Covid-19:  

http://www.pmgschoolwear.co.uk/
https://www.farmors.gloucs.sch.uk/parents-and-students/letters-to-parents
https://www.farmors.gloucs.sch.uk/parents-and-students/uniform
https://onyourmindglos.nhs.uk/
https://tinyurl.com/yccvkk9o
https://tinyurl.com/yccvkk9o


Covid update letters sent directly via intouch, can be found here. 
 

Letters to parents: here 
 All years: PMG School wear 

 All years: Uniform summary 

 All years: NHS practice self-care for life  

 All years: Cirencester college open evening poster.  

 All years: parent survey summary 

 

 

https://www.farmors.gloucs.sch.uk/parents-and-students/coronavirus-information-and-updates
https://www.farmors.gloucs.sch.uk/parents-and-students/letters-to-parents
https://www.farmors.gloucs.sch.uk/parents-and-students/letters-to-parents

